
Strictly Come Dancing

  

Gilford A.B.C. 

Due to popularity and increased demand for tickets, we have changed venue to the Bannville
House Hotel. 

  

Please also note rescheduled date is now Fri 10th May. 

  

Tickets already purchased for previous venue and date are still valid when presented at the
door. 

  

More tickets are now available.

  

For more information contact Tracey 07598572202
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